THE ACT OF GIVING IS THE
MOST PRECIOUS GIFT.

THANK YOU to our community, our staff’, and our donors, because of you we've
been able to advance our mission;
Creating stronger; healthier communities and empowering families facing
economic and social challenges through strategic partnerships, education,
services, and compassion.

As we look ahead to the new year; we are filled with hope for growth, change, and new
opportunities—both for our agency and the community we serve, as we continue
empowering those around us.

Happy Holidays from your friends at
Schoharie County
Community Action Program




